
  
  

  
  

  

  

NOTICE OF MEETING  
 

 
TO:    
  

Members of the Foothills Health District Board of Health Executive Committee;  

Public 
  

FROM:  

  

Dr. Jerald DeLaGarza, District Board of Health Chairperson and Karen Powell, 

Foothills Health Director    

RE:    

  

Executive Committee Meeting of the Foothills Health District Board of Health 

on Thursday, October 6, 2022, at 6:00pm by remote. 

DATE:  October 4, 2022 
                                                                                                                                                         

There will be a specially called meeting of the Foothills Health District Board of Health 

Executive Committee on Thursday, October 6, 2022, at 6:00 pm. This will be done by remote 

access.  
 

            We ask all Executive Committee Board of Health Members to call Jennifer Jarrett, at 

828-287-6212 or email her at jjarrett@foothillshd.org as soon as possible to confirm their 

attendance for the meeting.   
  

             This is a specially called meeting to discuss and vote on matters of the Foothills Health 

District that could not be done at the last regularly called meeting due to lack of a quorum.  

An agenda will be sent out later today with the remote link.   
 

  

  

  
Pursuant to NC Gen Stat 143-318.12(b)(2)(i), this notice is published on the principal bulletin Board in each 

of the Health Department principal offices in the two counties.  In addition, pursuant to NC Gen Stat 143-318.12(e), 

this notice is published on the website for the District Board of Health.  
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